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Honda recently mailed you an important safety recall notice regarding your 2002 thru 2003 
Civic/2004 thru 2005 Pilot. This notice explains that a problem potentially exists with your 
vehicle's headlight switch that may cause your lowbeams to stop working, which may increase 
the risk of crash in low-light situations. The notice also outlines what you need to do, including 
how to obtain the recall inspection, and if necessary, repair, free of charge, at any authorized 
Honda dealer. If you need help finding a Honda dealer, or do not receive the notice within five 
days, please call 1-800-999-1009, and select option 4. Thank you. 


